## LEO RECYCLING PROJECT

Appendices
November 1, 2021

## Appendix E TRIBAL CONSULTATION CORRESPONDENCE





## Planning, Building and Code Enforcement

PLANNING DIVISION

AB 52 Notification: File No: SPA15-016-02

October 19, 2021

Tamien Nation Chairwoman Quirina Luna Geary Qgeary@tamien.org

Jonathan Costillas Tribal Cultural Resource Officer P.O. Box 866 Clearlake Oaks, CA 95423 Jcostillas@tamien.org

Sent by email and U.S. Postal Service to the listed emails and address

Dear Ms. Geary and Mr. Costillas,

In response to the verbal notice we received from you on June 17, 2021 and the written notice received June 28, 2021, that you as the Tamien Nation representatives request notification of projects in accordance with Public Resources Code Section 21080.3.1 subd (b), for all proposed projects that require a Negative Declaration, Mitigated Negative Declaration, or Environmental Impact Report; we are sending you by mail and email notification of the following proposed project on file with the City of San José.

**Project File No.:** 

SPA15-016-02 (Leo Recycling Facility Amendment)

**Project Location:** 

Leo Recycling Facility, 215 Leo Avenue, San José, California

Project

**Description:** 

This is a proposed Special Use Permit Amendment to expand the tonnage

accepted at a recycling facility. No construction is proposed.

Special Use Permit/Amendment for continued operation of a recycling processing facility with increased amount of materials processed, within an

existing 50,000 square feet building on a 2.5-gross acre site

**Project Applicant** 

Leo Recycle, Attn: Dan Ngo

Project Point of Contact

Sanhita Ghosal, Environmental Project Manager

Sanhita.Ghosal@sanjoseca.gov, 408.535.7851

Additional information, including project plans, are available electronically through the City's shared one drive account. Please let us know if you have any further document requests or are having trouble accessing the materials.

If you would like to consult with the City on the review of this project, please respond in writing within 30 days of receipt of this letter to the project point of contact noted above. Should the City not receive a response within 30 days, it will be presumed that you have declined consultation.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Cassandra van der Zweep

(MX2)

Supervising Planner, Environmental Review Team

Department of PBCE, Planning Division

Cc: Sanhita Ghosal; Sanhita.Ghosal@Sanjoseca.gov